

Accreditation Newsletter May 2020

Changes to accreditation expiry dates for terms accredited by PMCT for Tasmanian Health Services— Australian Health Practitioner Regulation Agency (AHPRA)

As at May 2020, AHPRA has agreed, that due to concerns re the evolving COVID-19 situation, that the accreditation expiry dates for the terms, accredited by PMCT in the Tasmanian Health setting, be extended by 12 months.

All Health Services has been informed and the information re the new dates can be found on the PMCT website at https://www.pmct.org.au/accreditation/accredited-terms

How can I find out more about accreditation?

Visit the PMCT website www.pmct.org.au, or Contact Kaye Veal, Manager Accreditation PMCT

Email: kaye.veal@health.tas.gov.au